AGENDA ITEM 9

To: John Vasquez, Chair
and Members of the Board of Directors
From: Mat Ehrhardt, P.E., Executive Director/APCO M £
Date: October 14, 2020
Subject: Update on 2020 Wildfire Impacts

Recommended Action

This is an informational report only.

Background

Multiple wildfires in Northern California continued to created significant smoke impacts in Yolo and
Solano communities during the month of September. This presentation will detail the District’s
response to the smoke events and public engagement efforts, in addition to presenting data collected
regarding impacts on local air quality.



